Michael Furtaw

From: LaRue, Sam <Sam.LaRue@anadarko.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 29, 2015 2:20 PM

To: ‘Gintautas - DNR, Peter’; 'Roy Rudisill’; ‘tswain@weldgov.com'; 'Tom Parko'

Cc: Schneider, Paul; Chase, Charles; Mickelson, Erik; Dinkel, Mike; Rowley, Taylor [Arcadis

US, Inc.]; Schwarz, Paul; Hamlin, Phil; Rothermel, Margaret [LT Environmental]; Michael
Furtaw; Andy Verbonitz; John Cocroft; Justin Solomon
Subject: State Reportable Release

Good Afternoon,

We had a State Reportable Release at the location listed below due to the threat of impact to waters of the state. It
appears that a pressure release valve popped on a separator at the location and resulted in a release of condensate/oil.
We estimate the release to be less than 1bbl. A fine mist did extend outside containment and settled on a snow and ice
covered manmade pond adjacent to the location. Anadarko will clean up the misted areas and collect a surface water
sample to verify whether impacts are present or not. The CDPHE will also be notified of this release. Further information
will be provided in a forthcoming Form 19 Initial Release Report. Thank you,

UPRC-63N66W
Location ID: 336226
SESE-31-3N-66W

Sam LaRue | Sr. HSE Representative
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation | 501 N. Division Blvd. | Platteville, CO 80651
Direct: 970-515-1238

Click here for Anadarko’s Electronic Mail Disclaimer




